
Invitation to participate in a survey for a research project 

about improving hospital discharge for carers and older 

adults 

Carers NT and Monash University are seeking at least 30 carers of older adults living in 

the community to take part in a survey for a research project. The research project aims 

to identify carers’ experiences and needs in supporting older adults who are discharged 

from hospital to home. The survey is available online or in hardcopy format. It and it will 

take about 25 minutes to complete. To take part, carers will: 

• Be supporting an older adult living in the community with chronic health 

difficulties, and 

• Have experience with discharge from hospital to home following admission for a 

physical health problem of the older adult that they support at any time after 1st 

January 2020 

All carers are very welcome including those from diverse cultural backgrounds, diverse 
sexual orientation, and diverse locations such as rural and regional areas.  
 
Please follow this link to the Survey: 
 

https://monash.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_55sRdfpIs7CTegS  
  
 
 
If you prefer a hardcopy of the survey, please email Jacqui Allen at 
Jacqui.allen@monash.edu. 
 
Please contact Jacqui Allen on 0427 940 794 or by email Jacqui.allen@monash.edu for 
more information. 
 
You have received this email because you have agreed to communication from 
Carers NT about opportunities for participation in research. 
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